
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Yuma County Local Workforce Development Board  

operated by the Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc. 

 

Announces the  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 

For 

“Cybersecurity and Hardware/Software Assessment” 

 

The Yuma County Local Workforce Development Board (YCLWDB) operated by the 

Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc. (YPIC) is seeking proposals from qualified vendors 

(“proposer”) interested in providing Cybersecurity and Risk Mitigation 

recommendations, creating a plan to identify observations/issues, and offering advice and 

direction for future expectations.  This will also include a review of hardware and 

software assessment, as well as anti-virus/malware, firewall, and creating a plan to 

address any gaps.  The proposers interested in providing this service are invited to 

respond to this request. 

 

Request for Proposal packets containing specifications will be available beginning 

Friday, June 13, 2025, at the Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc., located at 3834 W 

16th Street in Yuma, AZ, from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. or 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Arizona 

Time.  RFP packets will also be available on our website, www.ypic.com, and 

https://arizonaatwork.com/locations/yuma-county.  

 

Questions regarding the contents of the Request for Proposal must be submitted in 

writing via email NO LATER than Friday, June 20, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. Arizona Time 

to Alicia Huizar, Contract Manager, at ahuizar@ypic.com.  All questions and answers of a 

substantive nature will be posted on the Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc. Website 

www.ypic.com and https://arizonaatwork.com/locations/yuma-county by 4:00 p.m. 

Arizona Time on Friday, June 27, 2025.   
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